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Dear students,
Another school year is here.
Get ready to learn important and
useful things and don't forget to
have fun! Good luck!

Did you know that the process of learning
never ends? We learn while playing, reading,
drawing, listening to music, talking to other
kids and adults... Sometimes,
we can do all this on the Internet.

Remember!
The Internet is also
hiding various
dangerous things!

You have to be careful
and smart when using it.
Explore it together with
adults. Talk to them and

always report if
something online
makes you frightened
or upset.
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Don't stay too long in front
of the screen!
Save some time to play
outside and hang
out with your friends.
Don't let the Internet '
be your master. Make it ,
your Learning and

Game Assistant! o,
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